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 Review meeting on Anti- Profiteering  

Shillong, November 12, 2019: Commissioner of Taxes, Meghalaya has informed that Shri 
Amand Shah, IRS, Technical Member, National Anti- Profiteering Authority, New Delhi will be 
visiting Meghalaya from 14th to 17th November, 2019. During his visit, Shri Amand Shah will be 
holding a review meeting on Anti- Profiteering on 15th November, 2019 with CGST and SGST 
officials and on 16th November, 2019 for an interactive session with CGST and SGST officers 
and trainees from NACIN, Shillong. 

 


